


the Forest Service notifying the agency of the pending mine permit transfer. Proof of 
consultation can be the submittal of the certified mail return receipt. 

4. Please note that during recent conversations with Jonathan Manning of the US Forest
Service, he said the current plan of operations needs to be updated with Mr. Wade's name.
He also said the plan expires in April 2026 and will need to be renewed. It is important that
the US Forest Service plan of operations is in compliance with all federal requirements.
Please note that under SDCL 45-6B-4 7, the Board of Minerals and Environment can deny a
mine permit transfer if the operation is not or cannot be brought into compliance with all
applicable federal, state or local laws. l encourage you to contact Mr. Manning, who has
been cc'd on this letter, about the status of the plan of operations. llis phone number is
(605) 673-9314.

I encourage you to submit the above requested information as soon as possible. If you have any 
questions. please feel free to contact our office. 

Sincerely. 

Eric Holm 
I atural Resources Engineer 111 
Minerals, Mining. and Superfund Program 
Telephone: (605) 773-420 I 
FAX: (605) 773-5286 
E-mail: eric.holm@state.sd.us

Enclosures 

cc: Jonathan Manning, US Forest Service w/o enclosures 
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